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19th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer(s) 
 

 
 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS - TUESDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 2020 
 
 

The photographers will be in school on Tuesday 3rd November 2020 to take individual 
photographs of ALL children in school that day (unless the school office is notified otherwise).  
 

Unfortunately due to current Covid restrictions family photos cannot take place this year.  
 

Individual photos will start immediately after the start of the school day so please ensure your 
child arrives promptly.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head teacher 


